
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Please accept my sincerest greetings as you celebrate Falun Dafa 
Day! In difficult times such as these the guiding principles and 
values that Falun Dafa promotes are more important than ever 
and I applaud your community for what you contribute to 
Canada and Ontario. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Amarjot Sandhu, MPP 
Brampton West 
 


